
 
 

 
 
14th January 2022 
 
Mr. Darragh O’Brien T.D. 
Minister for Housing, Planning and Local Government  
Department of Housing, Planning & Local Government 
Custom House, 
Custom Quay, 
Dublin 1 
DO1 W6XO 

 
Re: Increase grant limits for Community Wastewater Connection Networks 

 
Dear Minister O’Brien 
 
I wish to inform you at the January meeting of Leitrim County Council the Members passed 
the following resolution: 
 
 
“That Leitrim County Council call on the Department of Housing, Local Government & 
Heritage to significantly increase the grant limits for Community Wastewater Connection 
Networks in the new Multi Annual Rural Water Programme 2022 – 2024, to allow some of 
these schemes to go ahead in County Leitrim. The current level of maximum available 
grants in the Programme 2019 – 2021 for Group Sewerage Schemes is fixed at €6,250 per 
house is insufficient and makes it impossible for such schemes to progress in County 
Leitrim and that a meeting be requested with Minister O’Brien in this regard” 
 
I look forward to hearing from you in this regard. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
________________ 
Kieran Brett 
Meetings Administrator 
Email: kbrett@leitrimcoco.ie 
 
CC: All adjoining local authorities 
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